
SCAREY TIMES AHEAD 

HALLOWEEN THEMED COSTUME CONTEST 
AND, OH YEAH, LEST WE FORGET… 

PAST PRESIDENTS LUNCHEON AT FALL CONFERENCE 

SATURDAY, SEPT 28TH 

12:OO PM TIL 1:30 PM (IN AUXILIARY ROOM) 

DUES REMAIN AT $3.00 

MAIL DUES TO: 

JUDY HENSON 
1100 S. Dalrymple St. 

Albion, MI 49244 
 

All monies collected from dues will go directly to Auxiliary programs. Please 
consider paying for deceased presidents as well as those still with us. You may 
purchase boxed lunches from the hotel like you did last year. You do not have to 
bring a lunch to attend the meeting.   

 

Prizes will be awarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in the 
Halloween costume contest 

 
Be sure to wear your best, scariest, or funniest costume 

 


